
THE REPORT

THE GIVING CONTINUES!  
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY
By DIANE CAMPBELL, THE TAHOE DONNER GIVING FUND

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund is chartered by the TD Board of Directors. All contributions are voluntary tax-

deductible gifts from TD members and friends. The Giving Fund is administered through the Tahoe Truckee 

Community Foundation. For more information on the Giving Fund or to make a contribution, visit our webpage at 

tahoedonner.com/giving-fund. Contact tdgf@tahoedonner.com with questions or to volunteer for the committee. 

We thank and are grateful for our founding partner, Elements Mountain Company, for their continuing support. FOUNDING 
P A R T N E R

ŏ,n ���� Ze Moined the 7ahoe 'onner family�  At our first 7ahoe 'onner annual meeting� the community Zas introduced to the 7ahoe 'onner 
Giving Fund, which was formed in 2014. We were impressed with the fund’s goal to give scholarships to deserving graduating Truckee 
and North Tahoe high school students. The 2015 recipients spoke at the meeting, and we were impressed with their eloquence and sheer 
determination to go to college and pursue their dreams. We have donated every year since. We feel that when we donate to the Tahoe 
Donner Giving Fund, we are assisting young people in achieving success in a very challenging world.”
      –  Tracy and Brody Giles, B&T Bookkeeping, Tahoe Donner homeowners

WHY WE GIVE 

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund is currently wrapping up its summer fundraising campaign, “Giving Together.” Stay tuned for next month’s 
article, which will feature a breakdown of funds received from our generous donors. In the meantime, please know (and tell all your friends) 
that we gladly accept donations all year round. The needs of our community continue to grow as does the number of local students who 
greatly need our help to fulfill their dreams of obtaining a college education. 

It's simple to contribute in a way that's easy on the budget – with "recurring giving," you can sign up for a specific amount to donate each 
month from your bank account or credit card. Just go to tahoedonner.com/giving-fund and click on the "Donate Today" button, then scroll 
down to "Recurring." It’s that easy!

Finally, thank you to all who came to see us at the Summer Concert on the Green – it was great to meet so many of you as we all got our 
groove on in a happy and festive surrounding. Tahoe Donner summer fun at its best!


